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MR Daniel Elliott
35 Burrawong RD
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I as a long-term resident of Burrawang road strongly object to the proposed traffic changes
put forward in the development. We are already impacted with the buses that use the street to
head back south along the main road. All traffic entering the development should use the
main road and not be channeled down a quite residential street. I am worried about the
number of young children that live and play in the street. The fact that if approved other traffic
management solutions maybe implemented (speed humps).Our street has nothing to do with
the development and should not be affected by their traffic management. Regards Daniel
Elliott.




